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Ministerial Correspondence Mailbox 
<Ministerial.Correspondence@environment.nsw.gov.au>

Dear Mr Bertram

I refer to your email about the Clay Target Shooting Range located within the Bega Valley Shire 
Council area.

The Bega Valley Shire Council is the determining authority for development applications, including 
the activities at the Clay Target Shooting Range. The National Parks and Wildlife Service (NPWS) 
provides advice and information to Council if the development application may potentially impact a 
national park.

Please contact Bega Valley Shire Council which approved the development application for the 
activities on the Clay Target Shooting Range. Council can be contacted on (02) 6499 2222 or email
at council@begavalley.nsw.gov.au.

If you have any further questions about the management of the Murrah Flora Reserve, please 
contact Ms Paula Tomkins, Manager Eurobodalla Area, NPWS on 4476 0800 or at 
paula.tomkins@environment.nsw.gov.au.

 
 
KANE WEEKS
Director South Coast Branch
National Parks and Wildlife Service

 

Visit the EES Newsroom http://www.environment.nsw.gov.au/newsroom/
www.facebook.com/nswnationalparks 
www.instagram.com/nswnationalparks
www.youtube.com/nswnationalparks

 

Please do not reply to this email address as it is used for outgoing 
correspondence only.
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-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------------------------------------
This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged information.
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete 
it immediately.
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except 
where the sender expressly and with authority states them to be the views of 
the NSW Office of Environment, Energy and Science.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS 
EMAIL
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